U.S. Landmines Action Alert!!!

The Pentagon wants to spend $150 million on a new mine system

that is illegal under the Mine Ban Treaty

and that would have to be destroyed after 2006 under existing U.S. policy.

Make your voice heard! Contact the following Appropriations Defense Subcommittee Members and urge them to stop funding for RADAM: 

Senate Chair




Senate Ranking Democrat

Senator Ted Stevens (R-AK)


Senator Daniel Inouye (D-HI)

522 Hart Senate Office Building

722 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510


Washington, DC 20510

Senator_stevens@stevens.senate.gov
senator@inouye.senate.gov
202-224-3004 202-224-3934

House Chair




House Ranking Democrat

Representative Jerry Lewis (R-CA)

Representative John Murtha (D-PA)

2112 Rayburn House Office Building

2433 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, DC 20510


Washington, DC 20510

202-225-5861 murtha@mail.house.gov
202-225-2065

The Pentagon is asking for $47.7 million this year for the development of a new landmine system, called RADAM, which will violate the Mine Ban Treaty despite the fact that the U.S. has said it will join in 2006.   The Pentagon asked for a similar amount last year, but Congress cut it back to $8 million.  This is the year RADAM must be stopped altogether, because a decision on whether to go forward with full production will occur between October and December 2000.

RADAM stands for Remote Area Denial Artillery Munition.  It will combine existing ADAM antipersonnel mines with existing RAAM antitank into a single projectile, creating a new "mixed mine system."  Plans call for spending a total of $150 million to develop and produce 337,000 RADAM.    Because it will contain antipersonnel mines that are prohibited under the Mine Ban Treaty, the entire RADAM system will also be prohibited.

Under current policy, U.S. forces will no longer be permitted to use ADAM after 2003.  So the Pentagon's proposed "alternative" to using ADAM is to put them into a new mixed system, which under current policy can be used until 2006.  But, the U.S. has said that it wants to ban all antipersonnel mines, including those in mixed systems, in 2006.

RADAM is a wasteful stopgap program.  U.S. forces would not begin fielding RADAM until 2002, and then would have to stop using them in 2006, if the U.S. joins the Mine Ban Treaty by its target date.  The U.S. would then have to spend additional funds to destroy the RADAM system to be compliant with the treaty.  RADAM will also have theundesired effect of taking away existing treaty-compliant antitank mines, the RAAM.

Pursuit of RADAM calls into question the sincerity of the U.S. effort to completely eliminate use of antipersonnel mines by 2006 -- which is already many years too late.

This action alert is sponsored by the US Campaign to Ban Landmines.

For more information, contact banmines@phrusa.org.
